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« 

Dear Seorget 

I am very grateful to you for your letter of July fifth 

and to Messrs. Schaare and Dominian for theSjP letter* whieh 

you enclosed* in regard to the present immigration practice in 

Germany* X had at no time any doubt that all of you were dealing 

with the aituatlon in a most considerate manner, fully apprecia­

ting the delicacies of it and the importance of creating no 

situation which might expose the Service to criticism from people 

her* who are so deeply tensitiwa to the condition* to whi©h aa*-

taia member* of their race arc axposed in Germany* 

In connection with this matter, in respect to your protection 

work in Germany during the past few month*, especially, I want to 

extend to you my hearty congratulation* on the successful manner 

la which you have performed your duties. 

W© hava been having a very heotle tttaa here over the ques-

tion af the effect of the exchange situation upon our officers 

abroad and over the question of our relatloa* with the Depart­

ment of Commerce. I think both matter* will ©• disposes of this 

week, and I hope in a way that wlH be satisfactory to tha field. 

Tour* aver faithfully, 

Wilbur J. Carr 

George 8, Massersmith, Esquire* 

American Consul General, 

Berlin* Germany. 


